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TTD Statement on Working Families Champion Hilda Solis 
 
 

WASHINGTON, DC—Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO (TTD) President Edward 
Wytkind issues this statement on the resignation of Hilda Solis as Secretary of Labor: 
 
“Secretary Solis has been an unwavering champion of workers’ rights and their safety on the 
job. Her legacy will always be defined best by her aggressive commitment to protect and grow 
the middle class and making sure our government is on the side of working people.” 
 
 

### 

The Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO, represents 31 member unions in the aviation, 
rail, transit, motor carrier, highway, longshore, maritime and related industries. For more 
information, visit us at www.ttd.org or on Facebook and Twitter. 
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